
 

 

Estate Officer 
Ian  Dowsett  

 

 

All  Residents 
Golden Lane Estate 
London EC1Y 
 
 
 

 Email ian.dowsett 

@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

Date 13 December 2021 

Dear resident 

Temporary loss of TV signal - 13 December  
 

 

City of London Golden Lane Estate Office 

Great Arthur House, Golden Lane, London, EC1Y 0RD 

Switchboard 020 7253 2556 

www.cityoflondon.gov.uk 

   

   
 

Due to essential electrical works being carried out on the TV reception equipment today, you 
may experience a loss of your TV signal.  We apologise for the inconvenience this will cause, 
but the works are essential to improve the reliability of the system due to recent failures. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ian Dowsett 
 
 
 

 


